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Welcome to the new school year.  Please keep this information safe for future reference.
Your Friends Group Needs You!
In advance of the Friends of Annalong PS Annual General Meeting, I would encourage as many as possible to support the work of the group.  Given a lack of funding across education, the practical and financial support of the group is more important than ever.
Please look out for an announcement shortly regarding the meeting.
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Are You Entitled?
If you believe that you may be entitled to free school meals or support with uniform, then I would encourage you to contact the school whether you intend to take advantage of a meal for your child or not.
Every child registered will also benefit the school which receives additional funding as a result.  Please contact the office for further information and an application form.
General Data Protection Regulations (2018)
The school and nursery unit has introduced a revised Privacy Statement following a change to legislation in May.  It details what information regarding your family is held and how it is used by the school.  
The privacy statement is available to read online or in hard copy form from the school office.
Parking in the School Grounds
Please park responsibly in the school grounds and make use of the parking spaces provided. In particular, do not reverse across or block the pedestrian path to the right of the school building.  On street parking is also available.
We receive more complaints about inconsiderate parking than any other issue in school.  Please also highlight the issue with grandparents or childminders who may not receive this newsletter.
Adventure Play Equipment
Work to replace the damaged play equipment will begin soon.  It is long overdue but funding is now available to install new resources for the children.
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Annual Parent Interviews
Annual parent interviews will take place week beginning Monday 22nd October (afternoons only), for all primary and nursery unit parents.  A separate invite will be issued shortly.
Be Allergy Aware
At the start of a new school year I want to remind everyone that we have a child in the school with a severe nut allergy.  Products containing nuts or traces of nuts should not be brought into school.  Thank you for your understanding.
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